
FAMILY READING DAY 

Thank you to Ms. Menoff's Parents who participated our first "Family 

Reading Day" at OSES! We are so happy to see the parents involved in 

their kids’ education. The students had a wonderful afternoon with 

their parents and friends reading, playing, checking out books, and 

taking the AR test together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


